
Verification 
Any student completing a FAFSA may be required by the US Department of Education to verify the information 
provided on the FAFSA. Students whose FAFSAs have been selected for the verification process are required to 
complete the verification process with WMCC. The verification process must be complete before financial aid 
can be offered or disbursed. Students are advised of the documentation needed to meet verification 
requirements. More information on verification is available in the CCSNH Student Financial Aid Handbook, 
which is available on the College’s website. 
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